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16th June 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As I am sure you are all aware, the Whipsnade Zoo trip is fast approaching and we all getting quite excited 
about next Wednesday, children and adults.  
 
I would just like to remind you of some important things ahead of the day.  All children are expected to wear 
full school uniform with the exception of school shoes as they can wear comfortable trainers instead (we 
will be doing quite a bit of walking). Also, please pack a raincoat should the weather change. Children 
should have a healthy packed lunch, with a snack and enough water for the day – no fizzy drinks please. 
They would need to have all these in a backpack. 
 
Please DO NOT send in any money as we will not be doing any shopping around the zoo. 
 
Before sending your child to school, make sure to apply suncream and bring a hat.  
 
We are looking forward to this trip and learning new, exciting things about our world’s amazing animals.  
Thank you for your continuing support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Mihalache 
Year 3 Class Teacher  
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